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From: Michael Hedger [Michael.Hedger@manly.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 22 April 2009 12:11 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: naming of Qld divisions

Dear Qld Redistribution Committee 

 

My only suggestion to this year’s Qld redistribution is that the committee not be intimidated by those who are 

unaware of her and name the new division after the great Qld poet Judith Wright.  I am aware that her name was 

proposed at the 2006 redistribution and apparently some people thought that the name referred to the former Qld 

Opposition Leader and Federal member Mr Keith Wright.  If the new division is located further south than Flynn was 

to be, the electors may be more enlightened.  At any rate, it is a fitting tribute to a great Australian. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Hedger 
39 Varna Street 
Waverley NSW 2024 
 
   
michael.hedger@manly.nsw.gov.au 
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